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Dear Parents, 
 
This half term, our Year 6 children have been taking part in a weekly Science lesson led by a specialist 
Science teacher from Ripon Grammar School; this is a valuable part of our transition process to 
support the children with their upcoming move to Secondary school.  
 
Wednesday 24th May will be their final session. For this session, the children have been invited to 
Ripon Grammar School to experience a Science lesson in a real Science lab. To further support with 
their transition, we will be walking to and from Ripon Grammar School so the children can 
familiarise themselves with the route as many of our children may be walking to and from school in 
September. We will be leaving school at 12pm and arriving back at school for the end of the school 
day. Children will require a packed lunch as we will be finding a lovely spot to stop for a picnic on 
the way! 
 
Please complete permission slip below and return to school on or before 19th May.  
 
Best Wishes,  
 
Mrs Jemmett  
 
________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
I give my permission for my child to walk to and from Ripon Grammar School on Wednesday 24th 
May 2023 and will provide a packed lunch for them. 
 
 
Child’s Name:  _______________________________________________ 
 

Parent’s Name:  ______________________________________________ 
 

Parent’s Signature:  ___________________________________________ 
 

Date:  ______________________________________________________ 
 

 


